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Information Letter no. 04-2014 
 
 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
With regard to our Information Letter no. 34-2013 and the referees 
examinations in Jerusalem prior to the championships we received today 
the information where these examinations will take place. This will enable 
you to book hotel accommodation for your candidates. 
 
 

Jerusalem Ramada Hotel 
Sderot Herzl, Ruppin Bridge 

http://www.jerusalemramadahotel.com 
 
This hotel is also mentioned on the championship’s website. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Max W.F. Geuter 
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